
 
Dear Friends,         November 2018 
 

“I love the LORD, because He hears My voice and my supplications.  
Because He has inclined His ear to me, therefore I shall call upon Him  

as long as I live.”  Psalm 116:1-2 (NASB)
 
Are you a believer?  Hmm, a believer in what or whom?  Rather, are you a believer in prayer?  A 
believer in answered prayer?  In our Summer 2018 letter, Jim, our Assisted Living Facility 
Administrator, wrote about caring for our “veteran” missionaries.  In that letter, there were three 
NTM Homes financial needs that were presented.  Well, I wanted to let you know that after that 
letter, the Lord answered prayer and supplied all the funds we needed to build a new retirement 
duplex.  All the documentation for the permit to begin the new duplex has been submitted.  
Praise the Lord with us and thank you!   
 
Funds have also been received for under-supported retirees and Homes staff, as well as the 
Winter Lake Wall.  We are praising the Lord for His provision, and we thank you for your 
partnership.  Some prayed, believing God would provide; some gave, believing God’s provision!  
Thank you again! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are in the Thanksgiving season and approaching all the Christmas season reminders of 
God’s grace.  From our retirees and staff, we want to wish you a Blessed Holiday Season! 
 
In His grace, 
 
 
Dan Thomas 
NTM Homes Director 

In His grace,

Dan Thomas
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